
 
 

 
 
 

Compliance with the Lacey Act 

 
 
The Lacey Act combats trafficking in “illegal” wildlife, fish, and plants. 

The 2008 Farm Bill (the Food, Conservation, and Energy Act of 2008), 

effective May 22, 2008, amended the Lacey Act by expanding its protection 

to a broader range of plants and plant products. The Lacey Act now, among 

other things, makes it unlawful to import certain plants and plant products 

without an import declaration. 

 

Eagon USA Corp., is in compliance with the Lacey Act. 

 

For more information on the Lacey Act, please visit the US Department of 
Agriculture and Plant Health Inspection Service : 

http://www.aphis.usda.gov/plant_health/lacey_act/index.shtml 

 

 


